ashington
TOWNSHIP

The Township office is currently
closed, to the public, due to
COVID-19.

If you need assistance please
call 419.726.6621, Monday
through Friday 9:00 A.M. to 2:00
P.M., or email
office@washington-twp.com.

Township Board Meeting are
the 2nd and 4th Tuesday every
month at 6pm.

The meetings are open to the
public and we will take
questions, comments, and
concerns at the end. (5 minutes
limit per resident)

Information can be found on the
website at -

https://washington-
twp.com/events/

Meeting minutes can be found on
our website at -
https://washington-
twp.com/meeting-minutes/

January Anniversaries
Ron Kay 35 years
Terry Picking 30 years
Josh Miranda 8 years
David Bowan 5 years
Kellie Schlachter 1 year

Congratulations for Ron Kay and Terry
Picking!!

35 Years and counting for Ron
Kay!!

Monthly Newsletter

January 2021

PARKS AND ROADS

Due to the new COVID restrictions

the shelter house is closed for rentals
through March of 2021. Also, rental
rates have increase to $200 residents
and $300 non residents and no
alcohol will be permitted.

Reminder to please pick up after your
dogs in the park and through out the
neighborhood.

Residents can help keep the Township
storm sewers clean by picking up the
blue bags.

TRUSTEES
Congratulations and Welcome!!

Mark Schuster was appointed to
replace Jerry Mayfield and sworn in
2/1/2021.




POLICE

NEW!!! Non emergency and house check
portal.

Log onto to our website to report a non
emergency incident or to request a house
check.

https://washington-twp.com/police-
department/#house-check

https://washington-twp.com/police-
department/#police-report

Links to COVID-19 Information and
Resources

Congratulations to Officer Eric Hart who
was promoted to Deputy Chief of Police as
of 2/8/2021.

https://lucascountyhealth.com/coronavir
usupdates/

https://lunemployment.ohio.gov/

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-
ncov/index.html

https://www.211unitedway.org/

Lucas County Vaccine Information

https://lucascountyhealth.com/covidvaccine/

FIRE

January Run Totals Congratulatio
/| , : By | ns Jake Cook
and Joe
Reams who
were recently
promoted to
Captains on
1/1/2021.

Captain Joe
Reams has been with the Department for 14
years and is assigned to the EMS Bureau.

Transports = 12 [£4
Total Runs = 53

Captain Jake Cook has been with the
Department for 7 years and is assigned to the
Operations Bureau.

REMINDER!!! When it snows please move cars off the street. The
plows need to clear the streets and cars will get plowed in if not
moved.


https://lucascountyhealth.com/coronavirusupdates/
https://unemployment.ohio.gov/
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html
https://www.211unitedway.org/
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